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David Barthelmy

From: website@greensideminerals.com
Sent: Wednesday, January 20, 2010 2:02 PM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: Greenside Minerals - New Specimens

Hi,

Our first update of 2010 features new specimens from Pakistan and Afghanistan. We've 

included very good quality topaz, elbaite and lazurite as well as 2 pegmatite pieces 

and a stunning aquamarine. Scapolite, andradite and zoisite make up the remainder of 

the update.

Regards,

Gary & Richard

(Greenside Minerals - www.greensideminerals.com - www.minsearch.org 


